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RESOLVES 

OIl'THE 

FOURTEENTH LEGISLATURE 

OJ' THill 

ST.L~TE OF MAINE, 

PASSED AT 'rnE SESSION 

'WIUCH COMMENCED ON THE FIRST DAY OF JANUARY, AND ENDED 01( 
THE T1::IIR'l'..ItENTH DAY OF MARCH, ONE 'fHOUS.6.~D EIGIiT 

aUlWRED ... .NU TH1R'rJi-h-OUR. 

PUBLISHED AGREEAllLY TO THE RESOLVE OF JUNE 28, 1B2U. 

AUGUSTA: 

I, BERRY at CO ..... PRIN'l'ERS TO THE STATE. 

1834. 



PASSAMAQ,UODDY INDIANS. 615 

Resolved, That the Sect'etary of State be and he is here­
by authorized to procure at the expense of the State, one 
complete set of GreenleaPs Reports, and transmit the 
same to the Governor of the State of Maryland. 

(Jliaptel' 12, 

Resolve in r..wor of th.<:l Passamaquoddy Indians. 

Approved February 12, 1834. 

Resolved, That there be allowed and paid out of the 
'l'reasllrY of the State to John Francis and Sebattis Nep­
tune tbe sum of Fifty Dollars, to defray the expenses of 
their journey to the seat of Govel'llment as special Agents 
chosen by the tribe to call on tbe EX8cutive and Legisla­
ture upon business relating to said tribe-ancl tbe Govern­
{JI', witb tbe aeil'ice of tbe Council be, and he hereby is au­
thorized to draw his warrant on the Treasurer for the 
:same. 

()hapter 13. 

Resolve in favor of the Passamaquoddy Indians. 

Approved Februal'y 12, 1834. 

Resolved, That fOl' the reasons set forth in the petition 
of John Francis, GoVel'llOI', and Sebattis Neptune one of 
the Council, of tbe PassHmaquoddy Tribe of Indians, there 
be paid out of the Treasllry of this State from the fund 
arising from the sale of timber taken and cut from tbe Ill­
uian Township, tbe sum of Fifteen Hundred Dollars to 
such Agent 01' Agents as lllay by the Govel'llor and Coun­
cil be authorized to layout and expend the same; said sum 
to be paid in three annual instalments of Five Hundred 
Dollars each and to be subject as aforesaid to be expend­
ed under tbe direction of the Govel'nul' and Council. And 
tbe Governor is requested with advice of Council to draw 
his warrant on the Treasurer [01' the same. 
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